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In your unfailing love you will lead 

    the people you have redeemed. 

In your strength you will guide them 

    to your holy dwelling.. 

Exodus chapter 15  verse 13 

Sunday 11th April 2021 

 

10:30 am Worship Service  

   

 
Zoom will be open from 10:00 a.m.  Afterwards we will, as last week, have the option of joining 

others in chat rooms of about 4-5. 

 

Here are the options: 

1. Join us on Zoom. Meeting ID: 816 7951 5569  Password: 956671 

2. Watch the recording later in the week, available later from our website via the 'online 
service' green button.  

 
If you know of anyone outside of KCBC who joins us, please let them know about the recording or 

alternatively invite them by passing on the Zoom details. If you need help, please contact one of the 

tech team, who will be delighted to assist you - David B, Darren, Jack, Phil, Nick, Richard. 

Prayer chain  

Nat Bond 01626 366668    email: natfromfife@gmail.com 

If you are not on the chain at the moment, would like to put things on the prayer chain or 

would like to be involved please talk to Nat. 

 

 

Pastor :  David Goddard    

Secretary: kcbcscribe@hotmail.com 

Newsletter & Website Updates: kcbcnews@btinternet.com 
Website:   http://kcbchurch.org.uk/ 

Facebook group: KCBC at home 

KCBC Whatsapp Group OYOT if you would like to join please let Mark know. 

mailto:natfromfife@gmail.com
mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
mailto:kcbcnews@btinternet.com
http://kcbchurch.org.uk/
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Please remember our diary in your daily prayer 

We are unable to meet to worship until we have the all clear but here is the virtual diary for this week.  

There may be things added so keep an eye on your e-mail, and the KCBC at home Facebook group. 
 

Monday 12th April 

8:00pm Leadership Meeting 

 

Tuesday 13th April 

10:30am KCBC Coffee Morning via zoom  

Meeting ID: 889 1314 1548  Passcode: 410040 

 

Wednesday 14th April 

1:00pm David at Baptist Union ministerial development training 

7:00pm Baptist Union Prayers online 

7:30pm Musungwa homegroup meeting via Zoom  

7:45pm Long Barton homegroup meeting via Zoom  

8:00pm  Rundle Road homegroup meeting via Zoom  

 

Friday 16th April 

10:30am Funeral of Eileen Taylor at Dawlish cementary 

 

Sunday 11th April  

10:30am Worship service  

 

From David 

Time to catch up.  Hopefully that time is coming when we can catch up face to 

face.  We can now meet in small groups outside and we can catch up. 

When we first met live for zoom after a few weeks of pre-recorded services, there 

seemed an instinct to just chatter again and catch up – even though we had only 

been apart a few weeks.  A year later we will no doubt want to chat more again 

as we catch up.  Or maybe it will take you longer as you get back in the habit of 

chat face to face.  We catch up. 

As we catch up, we recall that so much has happened in our lives over a very 

different, and for some, distressing, year.  So we catch up with care and 

sensitivity.  We will need to catch up with all the newsy things like the decoration 

of your bathroom or getting a new dog (or chicken).  And we need to catch up on 

our sadness.  For quite a number, loss of family and friends has been the 

toughest thing of the last year and we have not been able to share that together, 

so we catch up, acknowledge the grief, let each other know we remember and 
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share the burden.  And it is a helpful thing to catch up on how we have fared, if 

that is helpful for us to say. 

So in catching up, we get ourselves slowly but surely back side by side.  Not just 

in a literal way, but in friendship.  We are all in different places now to last year so 

we need to catch up. 

Notes for your diary…yes we have somethings to go in!  

VirtUal Quiz 
Graham Parkinson has kindly said that he is happy to run another quiz 

for us the next one will on Saturday 17th April starting at 7:30pm if you did not 

make it last time please try and join us the feedback from last time was great.  Zoom 

link will follow closer to the date 

 

Friday Outings are transforming into Friday Elevenses at Home.  They will take place 

once a month on Zoom on a Friday morning at 11am, and are an opportunity for a 

chat.  Our first session was on Friday 12th February at 11am, next one on 23rd April.   

If you are interested please contact Christina Greeves or Sue Watkin 

(kcbcscribe@hotmail.com) who can send you the meeting link.  Thanks  Christina  

 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as 

in fact you are doing” 1 Thess. 5:11  

We need to encourage each other and stay connected.  Do you have a Bible verse, poem, 

passage or song or any of the following?  Something you are thankful for.  Something that has 

made you laugh.  If you have found something online that would be a good resource for us 

please share.  If you don’t feel comfortable sharing in “person” this may be the way for you to 

encourage others. Sarah   

 

From our Facebook page…. 

Thank you Sue Furniss for posting… 

Sir David Suchet, reading of the whole of St John’s Gospel at Westminster Abbey. 

This can be viewed on the Abbey’s YouTube channel from 4pm on Easter Day. 

https://www.london.anglican.org/.../sir-david-suchet.../ 

Date: 04/04/2021 | From: 4pm | Cost: FREE 

mailto:kcbcscribe@hotmail.com
https://www.london.anglican.org/.../sir-david-suchet.../
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Thank you to Helen for posting this: 

I came across this on a "Blog" some time ago. I had asked the author if he would mind 
me publishing it to our Church, and he gave his permission, but then I lost it in the 
depths of my computer and it resurfaced today! I hope it will bless you! 
The dandelion is a small herb - that has some medicinal properties - that grows widely 
and wildly across the British Isles. It is often considered by gardeners' as a weed to be 
rooted out (they simply don't like to see it anywhere either on the lawns or on the 
flowerbeds). Never-the-less the herb thrives because it successfully spreads its seed far 
and wide. The strong winds blow hard against the dandelions' seemingly fragile 
feathery seed heads; but instead of destroying the plants the seeds float aloft in the 
wind transporting new seeds to garden after garden and countryside after countryside. 
This is how the dandelion thrives! 
The Church of God is also hated by the world; a world that wishes it had the power to 
root out the church. The world has failed epoch after epoch to achieve its goal! Those 
persons' in the past who have persecuted the church now lie buried in their graves - the 
same fate awaits all unrepentant church persecutors - awaiting the Lord's Judgement 
meanwhile Christ's Wonderful Church lives on! The storms of the world may blow hard 
against the church but the WORD of GOD - which glorifies Christ - will continue to 
spread far and wide in every country and throughout the nations of the world! Christ is 
victorious and His Church thrives! 
As God said to all His faithful servants/church: 'There is no weapon in all creation that 
can prevail against you'  
Who is man (or satan for that matter) that you should be afraid of him? Stay strong and 
faithful my brethren in China and throughout this world of persecution: Christ is coming 
back for you; and He will comfort you; and all your enemies shall be made to bow 
before you! 
Robby Adams 

 

 

Videos and photos of you…To keep us connected, how about putting together a 

short video (no more than 3 minutes) on what you have been doing over lockdown.  You 

could show us something that you have grown or built, somewhere you have gone or 

someone you met up with.  Or a pet.  Or your latest car if you have changed it.  I suppose 

it could just be a photo but a short video maybe done on your phone would be fun.  The 

idea is to give us a window into our life at a time when we are blocked off.  Think what 

you can do and then send it over to me or the Tech Team and I will slot it in our time 

together on Sundays.     
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'How to join the Sunday Service'.  

1. Go onto the internet and type kcbchurch.org.uk  
2. On the Home Page (the first page with the Coronavirus statement) in the top right-

hand corner is a green bar and on it is written "online service" with an arrow. 
3.  Click on the green bar/arrow and you'll go straight to the video. 
4.  Either press play or it will automatically start playing 


